
 
 

Third Grade Teacher Opening! 
 

The Lempster Community School is seeking a talented individual to teach 
third grade students beginning in the fall of 2024. 

Lempster School is a small, rural, preK-8 school with approximately 130 
students.  Third grade has approximately 17 students. 

We offer full benefits, progressive curriculum, and a positive working 
atmosphere.  (All staff are offered free coffee or tea every day.) 

Our approach to education is to focus on building strong educational 
foundations, by offering creative instructional strategies. 

To learn more about the Lempster School please visit our webpage, 
www.SAU71.org. and to apply please email resume and cover letter to Mr. 
Jim Lewis, Superintendent, at JLewis@SAU71.org. Additionally questions 
should also be sent to Mr. Lewis.  Feel free to call my cell: 603.504.9017. 


